
 

 
Matt. 25 36 Naked, and ye clothed me: I was sick, and ye visited me: I was in prison, and ye came 
unto me.  
 
This celebration is to praise God for His blessings in the work of the prison ministries. 

1. We will begin the celebration at 10:30 AM with a welcome, several prayers of thanksgiving   
for God’s blessings on this ministry, and then some praise songs welcoming Jesus into the 
service. Then a time to glorify God for His blessing on the work He allowed us to do through 
these many years. 

2.  Some ex-inmates will share testimonies as to how they were blessed by God as He used 
various prison ministries to bring them to Jesus. We are especially interested in the 
testimonies of ex-inmates who have been touched personally by the pen pal ministry. 

3. There will also be sharing from volunteer pen pal partners as to how they were blessed. 
4. You will get a report from the “Bible Readers Outreach Ministry” on their success mailing 

lessons in to prisons all over the world. 
5. We would ask if anyone has a favorite dish for the meal they would let m know what they 

would bring for the fellowship meal. We will need drinks, snacks, deserts and mail dishes. We 
will provide some main dishes as well.  

6. As things wind down and people begin to desire to leave, it would be nice to have a few 
volunteers to help with cleanup. 

7. We will hold the Day of Jubilee at Living Word Christian Fellowship 5150 Lowesville Road 
Arrington, VA 22922, again this year. The address is for anyone who has a GPS. There will be a 
sign on Lowesville Rd telling people where to turn. The church has a blue roof and is just past 
the Piney River firehouse on the left side of the road.  
 

Come and bring anyone you feel will be interested in prison outreach or anyone who has been 
incarcerated and wants to come and celebrate. There is always room for one more in the kingdom! 
 
We have been doing ministry work for 37 years as of March this year, but we were not able to have 
the celebration in 2020 so this will be the 36th year for the celebration even though in March 2022 
that started our 37th year of ministry. Praise the Lord and thanks to all who support us.  


